
Resident Input Summary 1/19/15 to 2/15/16 

Old Business 

 

None  

 

New Business 

 

 

 1/25 A resident of the Fairfield Glens subdivision called to ask about maintenance to a 

wetland behind    her home. Staff met and did a site visit. It was determined that the 

wetland is not Frankfort Square Park District property. A call was made to the Village of 

Tinley Park for assistance in defining ownership. The resident was called and she was 

very appreciative. 

 

 1/28  A resident tripped and fell in the Community Center parking lot. Measurements 

and photos were taken. No obvious change in level was found. Crack filling, completed 

last summer, was still in good shape. 

 

 

 2/3 Park staff found lawn damage at Champions Park from a vehicle driving through 

the grass. The Will County Sheriff’s Department was called, and a report was filed. 

Additional patrols will be scheduled to increase a police presence.  

 

 

 

 


